September 28, 2018

Dr. James Buysse Interim President Saddleback College 28000 Marguerite Parkway Mission Viejo, CA 92692

Dear Interim President Buysse:

This will acknowledge receipt of the Follow-Up Report from Saddleback College. Your timely submission of the report is appreciated.

Follow-Up Reports are part of the accreditation record of each institution.

The report has been received by staff and will be reviewed by the Accrediting Commission at its January 2019 meeting.

Sincerely,

Vice President

SR/tl

Tel: 415-506-0234 Fax: 415-506-0238

cc: Ms. Tram Vo-Kumamoto, Accreditation Liaison Officer

then Reysold_